
 

Have your say 

A consultation on division boundaries for Somerset 

Council has begun  

The Local Government Boundary Commission for England | LGBCE 

A public consultation has been launched to help shape new council divisions for 
Somerset Council. The Local Government Boundary Commission for England wants 
to hear people’s views on where they live, to help make sure that the new divisions 
reflect the size and shape of local communities.  

An electoral review is being carried out to make sure that each local councillor 
represents about the same number of electors, and that the divisions they represent 
reflect community identities.  

The Local Government Boundary Commission has decided that the number of 
Councillors in Somerset Council should be 96. This is a change from the current 
council, which has 110 members 

More information can be found through this link: The Local Government Boundary 

Commission for England | LGBCE 

Local people can provide their views via the Commission website at: Somerset | 
LGBCE 
 
by emailing reviews@lgbce.org.uk   
or by post to:  
Review Officer (Somerset) 
The Local Boundary Commission for England   
7th Floor   
3 Bunhill Row   
London   
EC1Y 8YZ 
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